
 

THE PALESTINE YEARBOOK OF INTERNATIONAL LAW 

Call for Papers (Volume XXI) 

The Palestine Yearbook of International Law is now inviting submissions of scholarly 

articles for publication for its next volume, XXI (2018). This is a general call for papers. 

As such, the editors encourage the submission of scholarly pieces of relevance to public 

international law, including but not necessarily in relation to Palestine. 

The Yearbook is published in the English language, is edited at Birzeit University’s Institute 

of Law (Birzeit, Palestine), and published by Martinus Nijhoff Publishers (The Hague, The 

Netherlands).  The Editor-in-Chief of the Yearbook is Mr. Ardi Imseis.

The Yearbook is now accepting abstracts for review. Abstracts should include a working title, 

with a preliminary outline of the author’s research and arguments, along with a current CV. 

Important Dates and Contact Information 

Prospective authors should express interest by e-mailing an abstract (of under 750 words) of 

the suggested paper as indicated above, along with a CV by March 15, 2018. If full 

manuscripts are available by that date, prospective authors should feel free to send those 

instead by that date. 

All submissions should be made to: 

• Ms. Reem Al-Botmeh: rbotmeh@ Birzeit.edu; and iol.pyil@birzeit.edu 

• Mr. Ardi Imseis; ai295@cam.ac.uk 

• Mr. Ata  Hindi; ahindi@birzeit.edu 

• For more on the Palestine Yearbook of International Law, see 

• http://www.brill.com/publications/palestine-yearbook-international-law 
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